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PRESS STATEMENT

Today, some misconceived information campaigns are going through social media

that, some houses have been marked with black stickers pasted in a unique pattern by

unknown persons, who are reportedly a gang of children lifters  making efforts to steal

children. The same type of situation happened in northern part especially in Malappuram

District one year back. Consequently all the senior officers in the district were alerted and

preliminary enquiries did not show any such incident and the apprehensions appeared to

be false.

Similarly we conducted some enquiries during this time and found the information

that children lifters are behind this are not correct.

All the Police Stations and Police Control Rooms have been  alerted in the whole

State and police have been asked to respond immediately, when any such apprehension

from any person is disclosed. People should help Police to stop such misinformation

campaign.
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